Minutes from May 27, 2015 SEW Meeting

Item 1. Carolyn Holcroft led the group in a follow up discussion to the Courageous Conversations professional development activity in the spring quarter
2015. Emphasis was on continuing the work of this activity and keeping the discussion going across campus.

Item 2. The group discussed a proposal from Scott Lankford for a Student Equity Coordinator. Generally support for such a position was voiced, but
questions arose about how to pay for it and whether or not reassigned time could be used for the position. A model job description for such a position
from De Anza was presented. Further discussion was encouraged.

Item 3. A discussion of the impact of priority registration on equity student populations was tabled until research could be developed and presented.
Item 4. The SEW discussed the Student Ambassador program.

Item 5. The tri-chairs led a discussion on goal setting for the SEW and future activities.



